
Attended a meeting along with 7 other community councillors and one local resident  
 
with Ian Leaver from Development Trusts Scotland on the 7th November  at 7.30 pm 
 
in the qdcc basement office  Queensferry  High Street   we discussed  the posibility of setting up a  
 
Development Trust   for the community facility at Ferry Muir  retail park 
 
 
 
The  BP  test alarm  was  sounded  on the 23rd November at  11.30     and     1.30 
 
 
June Jansen 
Environment Convenor 
Queensferry and District  Community Council 

 


